
 
n°5 May 2009 

The Geneva Office of the Pension Fund has changed its e-mail address to : 
 UNJSPF@GVA.org 

Please also note the postal address 

Caisse Commune des Pensions du personnel des Nations Unies 

S/C Palais des Nations 

1211 Genève 10  

 

AAFI-AFICS WEBSITE (new address) 

Please do visit our WEBSITE frequently  

a/ to keep up to date with our activities (Poland trip) 

b/ to find the latest information on issues of concern 

http://afics.unog.ch/afics.htm                                                

 

Reminder to affiliates : MEC General Assembly  

Thursday 7 May 2009 at 5:00 pm  

at the Palais des Nations, room XII (3rd floor, Salle des Pas Perdus)  

 

HCR/UN Coffee Mornings in Nyon : Next RENDEZ-VOUS on 19 May 2009 

from 10 to 12 am  at the “Bibliothée” in Nyon (opposite the train station) behind the La Combe shopping 
mall, and near the Reception of the Ecole Migros. 

Please contact : Robert Yazgi :  robert.yazgi@gmail.com  

MARCH/APRIL BULLETIN 
 

Please note that the March issue of our bulletin has been delayed and should be 
printed in May. Therefore, the following issue will be printed in July. 

 

 

Our social welfare officer : Nana Leigh 
She is often on the move. Callers should reach her via her Swiss mobile 

No +41 (76) 397-5089. She can also be contacted by e-mail at afics-social@unog.ch. 




